Yemeni Community Association- Sheffield Arabic School



جمعية الجالية اليمنية ـ شفيلا المدرسة العربية

Dear Brother's & sisters,

After greeting In compliance with the Sheffield City Council on how to deal with COVID 19 pandemic in schools, gatherings and educational places and in general, in the interest of the safety of the students and all the school employees precautionary all procedures and actions have been taken such as purchasing thermostat devices, providing disinfectant, hand sanitising, Surface sterilisation, face shield and gloves to protect teachers and staff.

In order to ensure the safety of everyone, the following rules must be observed:

- 1) All students should attend on time and leave at the correct time.
- 2) Parents of the introductory class and Year 1 must bring their children on time and take their children home 10 minutes early.

Year 1 teachers will be waiting for parents at the main school entrance at the beginning of school time and at home time parents must be waiting for their children outside school when the school day ends.

- 3) Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 must enter school from the rear runway and exit from it according to the following: Year 2 and Year 3 grade students at the end of school hours and Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 students at the end of school hours with five minutes extra.
- 4) All students must bring the following: 1) the school bag 2) school supplies stationary and they must not share any of their school items including stationary. 3)Bring a bottle of water and food according to personal preference. 4) Students over the age of 11 must bring a face mask and use it when entering and leaving school and this includes using school corridors when using the toilet.
- 5) In addition all parents must wear face mask when they come to school. Parents are not allowed to enter the school except for a necessary purpose and after setting a prior appointment.
- 6) All parents must make sure before bringing their children to school that their children do not have any symptoms and they are in good health to maintain the health of other children.

Thank you for your cooperation, please adhere to the rules as these are required legally.

Arabic School Board 14/09/2020



